
From: Thomas Glaister [mailto:tom.glaister@afei.org.au]  
Sent: Friday, 8 December 2017 5:32 PM 
To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 
Subject: AM2014/204 Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
AM2014/204 Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 
 
We refer to the above matter, our previous submissions dated 3 May 2016 and the Summary of 
Submissions dated 27 November 2017. 
 
We confirm our position in relation to the following substantive claims: 

         We oppose the HSU’s proposal to vary the span of hours clause to provide for a single span 
of hours applicable for day workers. 

         We oppose the HSU’s proposal to vary schedule A and B of the award to provide an 
“indicative list” of common health professionals. 

         We oppose APESMA’s proposal to extend award coverage to Translators and Interpreters. 
 
We reserve our position on the other substantive claims by these and other parties. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Tom Glaister | Workplace Relations Adviser 
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